
 

 

Melbourne Water is owned by the Victorian Government. We manage 
Melbourne’s water supply catchments, remove and treat most of 
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drainage systems throughout the Port Phillip and Westernport region. 

MRM- North Western  
Sewer Connection project  
Williamson Road site- changes to parking 
conditions 
 

What we are doing 
In the coming weeks we will be installing a new driveway crossover on 
Williamson Road. This will formalise the exit driveway for heavy vehicles 
leaving the work site. Refer to map over page.  

In preparation for the driveway construction we will implement restricted 
parking conditions along each side of the driveway area. The parking 
restrictions will be in line with our working hours and remain in place until 
works are completed in early 2024.  

We request that vehicles are not parked near the exit to allow enough visibility 
and clearance for large vehicles exiting from the site into Williamson Road and 
to ensure the safety of all road users.  

 
What to expect 
• Bollards to be positioned in parking spaces during 

construction and if out of hours access is required 
• Earthworks on the naturestrip to prepare driveway 

for concrete  
• Parking signs to be installed. No parking between 

7am- 6pm Monday to Friday. They will remain in 
place for the duration of the sewer project 

• The works to construct the driveway crossover will 
take two weeks to complete 

Safety 

For the safety of pedestrians and motorists traffic 
management will be in place while the construction of 
the crossover is under way. Please drive with caution as 
you pass the site.  
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Working Hours 

Works are scheduled to commence Friday 18 March and take two weeks to be 
completed. 

Standard working hours will be Monday to Friday, 7am to 6pm and Saturdays 
7am to 1pm. Quiet works will continue onsite outside of these hours.  

Location of works 

 
  

Contact us 

You can contact our project team during working hours on 1800 712 434.  

Please advise if you would like to subscribe to text alerts for this project and 
follow our Your Say page for further information: 

yoursay.melbournewater.com.au/MRM-NWS-Connection   

 

https://yoursay.melbournewater.com.au/mrm-north-western-sewer-connection
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